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   BEHAVIOUR & ATTITUDES  

NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In preparation for September, please be aware that the policy for skirts has now changed.  Skirts are now to be knee 

length and all girls have had the opportunity to be measured by Ms Herd so that the correct length is purchased.  We 

will be writing to parents/carers to let them know the waist size and length of skirts needed to meet the Academy 

expectations. Please do not buy skirts that are not on the knee as these will not be allowed.  Girls do not have to wear 

skirts as they can wear school trousers with the school logo, if they prefer.  If replacing uniform is a financial concern, 

please contact me directly on smiller2@asadunstable.org and we will look at the support that we can offer. 

Simon Miller 
Deputy Principal—Behaviour and Attitudes 

All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 
01582 619700  www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org  

Executive Principal: Liz Furber 

Attendance  

As a result of the pandemic, students have missed a significant 

amount of education over the past two years, and while this is no 

fault of the students, they are the ones that are affected by  it.  The 

end of year exams have shown where students have gaps in their 

knowledge, and it is vital that students attend the Academy every 

day so that they can be supported to fill these gaps.  Excellent 

attendance in September will be vital to make sure that students can 

fulfil their potential—if they are not in  school,  they cannot learn.    

Bullying  

Bullying (also known as peer-on

-peer abuse) is taken very 

seriously by the Academy.  If 

you are concerned that bullying 

is happening, please feel free to 

contact the school anti-bullying 

email address 

nobullying@asadunstable.org.  

At the Academy we ensure that 

all matters are fully investigated 

and that a resolution is 

achieved. While we cannot 

always share the outcomes of 

decisions due to legislation, 

please be assured that action is 

always taken.   

Behaviour  

We know that the COVID pandemic has had a significant impact on behaviour 

in schools across the country, but at All Saints we are pleased to report that 

all behaviour measures have improved over the course of the year. Figures 

show that behaviour is rapidly improving within the Academy.  We are 

pleased to inform you that there 

have been less suspensions this 

year when compared to last year, 

average weekly behaviour points 

have decreased through the year 

and isolation figures are 

significantly lower compared to the 

first two terms.  These measures 

show that behaviour is rapidly 

improving as the impact of the 

pandemic lessens. 
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